
July 5, 2007 
 

Federal Communications Commission 
445 Twelfth Street S.W. 
Room TW-A325 
Washington, D.C.  20554 
Marlene H. Dortch, Ofc. Of Sec. 
 

ATTENTION:   WIRELINE COMPETITION BUREAU 

With this letter, Royal Telephone Company transmits a complete copy of its Base 
Document Tariff F.C.C. No. 1, Access Service, which includes all tariff changes that 
became effective June 30, 2007. 

All correspondence and inquiries concerning this Base Document should be addressed to 
Jeff Gough, 3220 Pleasant Run, Springfield, IL 62711, or phone at (217) 698-2700. 
 

Enclosures 


